
07/11/2019 

MRS Dody Austin 
37 William ST 
North Manly NSW 2030 
Heydodes@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

To The Assessing Officer, 

I believe the markets would be a wonderful addition to our community. I have two children at 
Harbord school and have spoken to quite a few parents about having a local market selling 
fresh produce that we could all walk to and everyone agrees it would have a positive affect on 
our neighbourhood. 

As all the families that live in and around Curl Curl say that the Manly Market is "mainly for the 
tourists and you can NEVER get a park !!"

Our Community is also a very social one, and it’s such a lovely healthy, positive vibe going to 
the markets on a Sunday...meeting up with you friends 
and buying your fruit and veg for the week ahead... rather than having to hit the Mall. 
I also think the local Cafes and Restaurants would benefit from having a ‘Fresh Produce’ 
market close by so they could stock up for the day/night/weekend trade. 
I I have been involved in Markets all through Sydney for around 30 years as a customer and a 
stall holder and have really enjoyed seeing how a market really brings the community together. 

Warm redress, 
Dody 
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